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New Administrators Appointed to OUSD Schools 

ORANGE, CA – July 25, 2014 – The Orange Unified School District (OUSD) Board of Education 

appointed Heather Bosworth to the position of Principal and Jeff Jones to the position of 

Assistant Principal during their regular session meeting on July 24.  

 

Heather Bosworth was appointed Principal of Sycamore Elementary School. She previously 

served OUSD successfully as Coordinator, 21st Century Teaching and Learning, in the Office of 

K-12 Curriculum, Instruction and GATE.  Prior to joining OUSD, Ms. Bosworth was a classroom 

teacher, teacher leader, and professional developer in the Laguna Beach Unified School 

District, and taught in Capistrano Unified School District as well. Ms. Bosworth has significant 

experience and training in the areas of professional development for teachers, instructional 

technology, and elementary curriculum and assessment.  She holds a Bachelor’s degree in 

Child and Adolescent Studies and Master’s degree in Education and Reading from California 

State University, Fullerton, as well as a certificate in Gifted and Talented Education (GATE) 

from UC Irvine. Ms. Bosworth is a National Board Certified Teacher who holds professional 

educational credentials in Multiple Subject Teaching, Reading Instruction Specialist, and 

Administrative Services. 

 

Jeff Jones was appointed to the position of Assistant Principal at Villa Park High School. He 

previously served as a physical education teacher at Cerro Villa Middle School- a position he 

has held since 2005. In addition to his duties as teacher, Mr. Jones has been a department 

chair, administrative designee, PBIS coach, anti-bullying team facilitator, and school site 

council-staff representative.  Prior to working in Orange Unified, he was a teacher in Torrance 

Unified School District.  He holds a Bachelor’s degree in Kinesiology and Physical Education 

from California State University, Long Beach, and Master’s degree in Educational Administration 

from Concordia University.  Mr. Jones has earned credentials in Single Subject Teaching, 

Physical Education, and Administrative Services. 

 

Congratulations to the Ms. Bosworth and Mr. Jones on their administrative appointments. 
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